
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 9 Options Presentation and Subject Fair 
 
I would like to invite you to the Year 9 Options Presentation and Subject Fair to be held on Wednesday, 27th February 2019 at 
7:00pm.  At this event you will: 
  

 Receive your son/daughter’s Option Booklet. 

 Receive your son/daughter’s Option Form. 

 Have an opportunity to meet subject specialist teachers to discuss courses in Years 10 and 11. 
 
The event will be in two parts, starting with a short presentation in the Main Hall, followed by a subject fair in the Sports Hall. 
 
This is a crucial event for you to attend, preferably with your son/daughter, to understand the opportunities that will be 
offered in Years 10 and 11.   
 

Year 9 Parents/Carers and Subject Teacher’s Evening 
 
In addition to the Options Evening, there will also be a Year 9 Parents evening the following week on Wednesday 6th March 
2019 between 3.30pm and 7.30pm.  You will be able to discuss your son/daughter’s current academic progress with their 
subject tutors. You will receive a separate email with appointment booking information. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at these two key events for our Year 9 students, and would be grateful if you could complete and 
return the reply slip below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Mr C. Glover 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 
Reply Slip:  Please return to your child’s Form Tutor by Friday 15th February 2019. 
 
Student’s Name:            Tutor Group:    
                                                         (Please print) 

 
I will be attending the Year 9 Option Presentation (Hall) and Subject Fair   
 
I am unable to attend the Year 9 Option Presentation (Hall) and Subject Fair 
 
Number of Adults   Number of Children 

 

 

 

  


